


neighbours may have.

This is currently being advertised with Wasteadium and other means to get a feel of the interest and
numbers we may expect and we are hoping for a good response.

The event numbers will be strictly controlled by an all ticket method which will need to be purchased
on line.

We would like any feedback on this specifically but also as mentioned earlier how we may be able to
work together in the future; we may be a best kept secret and I am sure there is more we can do
locally for our neighbours and wider community.

Maybe you would like to meet with us at some point in the future or indeed maybe use our facilities
for a meeting of our own?

Yours faithfully

David Dennis

Club Captain

Eton Manor Rugby Football Club, The New Wilderness, Nutter Lane, Wanstead London E112JA


